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e Well it is the end of the summer | half term. Another one gone by so fast. We have had: road safety
sessions, SATS, buddies, forest schools, grab bags in the sunshine, parent consultation evenings, cross
country, football, multi-sports, high school visits, 99 club, maypole dancing, new parents meetings
and cricket to mention a few events outside of the classroom.

e We held our celebration assembly on Monday and it was wonderful to hear everything that has been
happening inside the classroom. KSI have been busy with their sustainability topic looking at how to
reduce, reuse and recycle. There have been some amazing upcycling projects going on.

e LKS2 have been learning about minimising threats to habitats. On Thursday, they ran a sponsored
cross country race, raising £101 to adopt a tiger! Miss Lafbery will update us on the tiger progress
over the coming months.

« UKS2 have been learning about ‘fast fashion’ and the impact on the environment. They spent time
writing letters to Rishi Sunak and received a response. Their learning culminated in a clothes swap on
Thursday to avoid items ending up in landfill.

e Mrs. Kennedy took a Y3/4 football team to Marley on Monday. They played in the end of year
tournament and came an amazing 2nd. Well done to everyone. She took a Y5/6 cricket team to Sutton
on Wednesday. Everyone played really well and a great day was had.

e Mr. Shaw took Y5/6 girls to the girls' league on Tuesday at Marley. They all played superbly and we
are awaiting results. Also, a group of Y5/6 boys played at Marley but, despite playing well, didn't
make it past the group stages.

e Y5/6 girls returned to Marley on Wednesday and made it through to the semi-finals to finish a
commendable 3rd position. Fantastic sport from everyone. More to come next half term.

e Finally - Lola in Maple class has been selected to run on with the players in the England V France
women’ s football match in Newcastle at 8pm on Friday 3list May. What a fabulous opportunity! We
are all excited for Lola and will look out for her on the TV!
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ﬂ/\ We come back to school on Wednesday 5th

June - gates open from 8:30am. Py Samran
A Have a happy and safe half term break. Evi-Rose Claughan
”~

Sami Siddique

Robyn Crampton
Alayna Javed pizah Hassan
Disha Lohana

Amelio Javed Aiza Hussain

Albie Wynn Zoyoa. Hussain

Diary Dates...
06/06/2024- Magician to see Year
5/6
06/06/2024- South Craven Languages
Festival after-school
07/06/2024- Silver Birch forest
school
13/06/2024~- PCSO to see Year 6

14/06/2024 - Rowan Forest School
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There have been an increase in the number of
children leaving before the end of the school day.
Please make appointments out of school time
wherever possible. It is our policy to ask for proof
if an appointment is during the school day so that
your child’ s attendance record is unaffected.

Mr Tid - our British
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https://www.justgiving.com/crowdfunding/SteetonPrimaryPlay?utm_term=Rze6bMN8w

£1.,205

raised so far - thank you so much!

We are raising money to improve our
play spaces outside.

We love to play using our imagination
and so we don't need things like
balls or beanbags - these get easily
lost or thrown onto the road.

We are trying to raise enough money
to make the surfaces of our
playground - the walls and floors -
stimulating and more exciting, and
maybe add more features like the
pirate ship which everyone can play

with.

Unfortunately, these are really
expensive and even though our aim of

7AM’ SATURDAY, JULY 6TH, 2024 £57000 seems (lke a ‘Of Of money, it

STARTING AND ENDING AT STEETON PRIMARY SCHOOL

?
actually won t go that far towards
A SPONSORED 37 MILE WALK - STARTING AND FINISHING AT SCHOOL -
THROUGH BEAUTIFUL YORKSHIRE COUNTRYSIDE ON 6TH JULY THIS YEAR. tht we want.
WE AIM TO INVOLVE AS MANY PEOPLE AS POSSIBLE - FELLOW WALKERS,
SPECTATORS, SUPPORTERS AND DONATORS.

Huge thanks to our parent governor, Drew Millward,
who has produced the amazing artwork for our

@ campaign!

Don't forget you can
buy tickets for our

; https://www.yourschool
school ‘O‘H:ery for a lottery.co.uk/lottery/sc
Chdnce to win hool/steeton-primary—
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